
Frequently Asked Questions 
 

1. Have the dates for the rescheduled event been finalized? 
 
            Ans: No, as of now we are closely monitoring the situation. Any decision regarding the rescheduled dates 

will be taken only after the COVID-19 pandemic is under control. Any such update will be conveyed 
through the website, official Facebook page, and email.  

 
2. Will the event structure change after rescheduling? 

 
Ans: No, the basic structure of Research Conclave will remain the same. The invited speakers, however, 
may change subject to their availability. 

 
3. Will the rescheduled event accept new submissions? 

 
            Ans: Any call for new submissions will be notified through our website and social media handles. 
 

4. I have submitted an abstract for presentation during the event. What happens to my submission? 
 
            Ans: Participants who have received a notification of acceptance against their submission will be 

automatically selected for the rescheduled event. They do not need to apply again. 
 

5. I have registered for one of the workshops. Will my registration be valid for the rescheduled event? 
 

Ans: Machine Learning, Data Science and Intellectual Property Rights workshop registration will be valid 
for the rescheduled event. However, the workshop on “Shaping a Research Article” will be conducted, 
subject to the availability of experts from the American Chemical Society. 

 
6. I have paid the fees for one of the events. Will I be reimbursed? 

 
      Ans: All the participants will be notified after the finalization of the rescheduled dates. If under any 

circumstances a participant is unable to attend the conclave on the rescheduled dates, he/she will be 
reimbursed the registration fees (excluding the payment gateway charges). 

 
7. I have registered and paid the accommodation fees. Will I be reimbursed? 

 
Ans: All the participants will be notified after the finalization of the rescheduled dates. If under any 
circumstances a participant is unable to attend the conclave on the rescheduled dates, he/she will be 
reimbursed the accommodation fees (excluding the payment gateway charges). 

 
8. Am I eligible for reimbursement towards the loss incurred due to the cancellation of flight/train/bus 

tickets? 
 

Ans: Research Conclave will not reimburse any loss incurred due to the cancellation of flight/train/bus 
tickets as the rescheduling of the Research Conclave 2020 has been unforeseen and unavoidable event due 
to COVID - 19. The individuals may contact the travel agencies in this regard. 

 
In case you still have any queries, kindly mail us at research_conclave@iitg.ac.in 


